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        May 1 is the deadline for the next Nuggets.  However, I will be working on it while traveling and it may take a few days longer to get it out to everyone.
        I again encountered difficulties sending out the January Nuggets due to emails not being correctly listed on the state website where each chapter has an excel spread sheet with chapter information. Please, chapter presidents and treasurers - check your listing every time (by Sept 1, Jan 1, and May 1) that it is up-to-date.  Some chapters had as many as 10 errors in their emails!
        Again, I am looking for anyone interested in learning to become the editor of the Nuggets.  It could even be two people in a chapter who are friends and would take on the job together.  I've been at it 11 years, and I would like to do something else!
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